
  
 

 

 

 
April 8, 2008 

 
BRUCE HOESLY 
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU 

1 EAST MAIN STREET, SUITE 200 
MADISON WI  53701-2037 

 
Also sent via email to bruce.hoesly@legis.wisconsin.gov 

and clearing.house@legis.wisconsin.gov 

 
Re: Notices of Public Hearing & Submittal to Legislative Council 

  
 

Dear Mr. Hoesly: 
 

I am enclosing with this letter a copy of a new rule being proposed by the 

Department of Employee Trust Funds concerning termination of employment and 
administrative leave of absence. A copy of the rule text and analysis is enclosed.   

 
Also enclosed are two required notices.  The first is the Notice of Public Hearing 

to be held by the Department of Employee Trust Funds on the proposed rule.  The 

public hearing is scheduled for May 22, 2008, at 1:00 p.m.  The second is the Notice of 
Submittal to Joint Legislative Council Staff required by WIS. STAT. § 227.14 (4m).  The 

enclosed proposed rule was sent to the Joint Legislative Council Staff today.   
 

Please publish these Notices in the next possible issue of the Wisconsin 

Administrative Register.  I am sending you electronic copies of both notices via e-mail.  
In addition, I sent a copy of these enclosures today to the Secretary of the Department 

of Administration. 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the rule.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
David H. Nispel 
Deputy Chief Counsel 

Telephone: (608) 264-6936 
FAX:  (608) 267-0633 

e-mail:   david.nispel@etf.state.wi.us 

STATE OF WISCONSIN 

Department of Employee Trust Funds 
David A. Stella  

SECRETARY 

 

801 W Badger Road 
PO Box 7931 
Madison WI  53707-7931 
 
1-877-533-5020 (toll free) 
Fax (608) 267-4549 
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